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I would like to have my voice be heard. I definitely want to keep the mail-in voting in 

Oregon. We have had this forever. We have never had a ton of problems in Oregon 

was voting by mail. With how hectic these days are it is very hard to get to the voting 

booths. And it would be unfair for a lot of people. This could keep a lot of people from 

voting or being able to vote. We need to stand up for our rights. We need to fight. 

And we need to say no. This is our country. We have fought for everything that we 

have. I have been a voter since 18 years old. Just because we have some person in 

there trying to switch things around doesn't mean that's what we want. That's what he 

wants. We vote people in to do the job that we have asked and expect them to do. So 

I'm expecting you guys to stand up and stand up for our rights. This is a tough world 

we live in right now. It's not a time to start taking things away. It is time for progress. 

We are counting on you guys to get this done. Let our voices be heard. This should 

not be a problem at all. Thank you so much. 


